
Ref: ISA/CIR/2024-2025/27                               Dated: 22/08/2024 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings! 

 

The school will re-open after the summer break on Monday, 26th August 2024 and function as per the 

timings given below: 

KG1 and KG2:  7.30 a.m to 12 noon (Monday to Thursday) 

7.30 a.m to 11.30 a.m (Friday) 

 

Grade 1 to 12:  7.30 a.m to 2.15 p.m (Monday to Thursday) 

7.30 a.m to 11.30 a.m (Friday) 

 

Office timings  8 a.m to 2.30 p.m (Monday to Thursday) 

8 a.m to 11.30 a.m (Friday) 

In this regard, kindly note the following: 

• All students using the school transport will be picked up and dropped back as per the normal timings. 

Parents of students using private transport may kindly make arrangements accordingly. 

• Students are advised to carry a healthy breakfast and their own water bottles to school. 

• Please do not send your ward/s to school in case he/she has any flu-like symptoms (cold, cough, 

fever, etc). 

• All parents are required to clear the pending fee arrears at the earliest. Those who have already 

cleared their dues may kindly ignore this reminder. 

Thanking you for your co–operation. 

Yours Faithfully 

 

 

Dr. Mohd Iqbal Ahmed 

Director (Admin) 
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